Our ref: DF/GB

02 July 2020

Dear Year 6 pupil,

We are very excited to welcome you to the English Faculty at English Martyrs School and look forward to meeting you.

I am sending you a range of transition tasks. Between now and the start of the new year at English Martyrs, we would like you to complete at least **three** of the tasks to the best of your ability. If you wish, you may produce your work digitally and add suitable photographs or illustrations. Any additional tasks completed will earn you 5 Epraise points each! Epraise is the fabulous reward system we have at English Martyrs. We look forward to seeing what you can produce and know you will want to impress your new teachers!

You should bring the completed work with you on your first day at English Martyrs or alternatively email to us at homestudy@englishmartyrs.org. Your new English teachers will be looking forward to reading what you have to say, discovering where your strengths lie – and finding out about your latest reads. Prizes will be awarded for the best pieces of work, so try to be as creative and imaginative as possible!

We hope that you enjoy producing some lively, amusing and thoughtful pieces of writing about yourself and your views between now and the first day of next term.

Yours sincerely

Miss D Fones Head of English